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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO 

PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

(Comments due by June 4, 2021) 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation,  

Docket UG-200568 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On June 19, 2020, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its currently 

effective Tariff WN U-3 for natural gas service.  

On May 18, 2021, the Commission entered Final Order 05 Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Authorizing 

and Requiring Compliance Filing (Order 05).  

On May 25, 2021, Cascade filed a Petition for Reconsideration of Order 05 (Petition). Pursuant 

to Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07-850, the Commission now authorizes all 

parties to respond to the Petition by 5 p.m. on June 4, 2021.1 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the Commission authorizes parties to submit 

comments on Cascade’s Petition for Reconsideration by 5 p.m., Friday, June 4, 2021.  

 

/s/ Michael Howard 

MICHAEL HOWARD 

Administrative Law Judge 

 

 

  

 
1 WAC 480-07-850 provides that “[n]o party may file a response to a petition for reconsideration unless 

the commission authorizes a response in a notice establishing the deadline for submitting responses.” 


